
I am asking you to support HB 1281 with a YES.  As a parent of twins who attend a private North 
Dakota school, I understand the importance of being able to attend an alternative to public 
school.  I also understand the cost of it.  My children were not thriving in the public-school 
setting.  Luckily, we were able to take on the financial burden that comes with private school.  
This bill would lessen that burden on parents, while offering them an alternative school setting.   
 
 


